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Turtles – Support for Parents

Dear Parents/Carers

We have been sent information about a supportive course for parents of children with ASD. The 
course details are attached. 

We understand that having a child with a diagnosis of an Autistic Spectrum condition can be 
challenging and parents often feel isolated. We also are aware that something that works one day 
doesn’t always work the next so therefore having a range of strategies and also people to talk to 
can help make those challenging days less so.

If you would like to attend the course please complete the form attached and send to the address 
on the bottom of the form or return it to school and we will send them off.

We would encourage all parents to take the time to do this as every little helps. The course runs 3 
times a year so it is worth registering as there may not be a place straight away.

Many Thanks

Turtles Team
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